
TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Licensee Name: Boston University Date: 1/4/05  Time: pm

License No.: NA Docket No.: 15000020 Control No.:   NA

Licensee Contact: Ron Slade  Telephone No: 617-353-9734 (desk)
                           617-799-7843 (cell)

NRC Contact:  Betsy Ullrich Telephone No:  610-337-5040

Subject: NMMSS inspection/Telephone Contact Report

1.  Ron Slade is the Radiation Safety Officer for Boston University.  They had only one
NMMSS source.  It was transferred through the DOE Off-Site Source Recovery program late
in the summer.  They received confirmation of receipt of the source late in December.  They
were waiting to report the transfer to NMMSS until they had a copy of the confirmation of
receipt.

Based on discussions with John Pelchat, the on-site inspection was cancelled.  He
requested that we include a copy of the confirmation of receipt of the source, along with the
normal documentation of a ‘telephone contact interview’ as would be done for 5T category
inspections.

Ron Slade stated that he would fax a copy of the confirmation to me.

2 - 5  NA
6.  Leak tests were at 6 month intervals.  The source was leak-tested prior to transfer.
7.  This source was part of a 6-month physical inventory (same time as leak-test).
8.  NA
9.  None.

Additional Information:
1/25/05 I contacted Ron Slade because I had not received the fax.  He said that he had sent
it shortly after our earlier phone call, but that he would send it again.  
1/26/05 A fax still was not received.  I emailed Ron Slade, requesting that he re-check the
fax number he was using, and stating that I would email him when I had received the fax.
1/26/05 Fax was received, email sent to Ron Slade to confirm it.

Action Required/Taken: Close the telephone contact process.

Signature:  

               Betsy Ullrich

Date:  January 28, 2005


